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Curriculum of Nursing - BSc. Degree 

Urmia University of Medical Sciences (UMSU)- International Campus 

Nursing curriculum for the BSc. degree. Some subjects could be displaced between semesters. 

Nursing-BSc.-1st semester 

 
Subject 

 

Number of Credits 
Total credits 

 Credit 
(Theorical) 

Credit 
(Practical) 

Prerequisite 
 

1 Anatomy  1 1  2 

2 Physiology  1.5 1.5  2 

3 Nursing principals 
and skills  

 

2 2  4 

4 Biochemistry  1 1  2 

5 Microbiology  1 1  2 

6 Individual and family 
health nursing 1.5 -  1.5 

7 Pre university English 2 -  2 

8 Islamic thought 1 2 -  2 

9 Physical Education 1  - 1  1 

Total    18.5 
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Urmia University of Medical Sciences (UMSU)- International Campus 

Nursing curriculum for the BSc. degree. Some subjects could be displaced between semesters. 

Nursing  - BSc.- 2th semester 

 
Subject 

 

Number of Credits 
Total credits 

 Credit 
(Theoretical) 

Credit 
(Practical) 

Prerequisite 
 

1 Genetic and immunology  1 1 -  2 

2        Parasitology  
 

1 1 - 2 

3 Pharmacology  
 3 - - 3 

4 
Nutrition and Nutrition 

therapy  
 

2 - - 2 

6 
Learning process and 
principals of patient 

education  
 

1 - - 1 

7 Basic conceptions of 
nursing  2 - - 2 

8 Public health Nursing 1.5 -  1.5 

9 General English  3 -  3 

10 
Trainig in Nursing 

principals and skills  
 

 

- 1  1 

11 Islamic thought 2 2 - Islamic ethics 1 2 

12 Training in clinical 
pharmacology - 1 - 1 

13 Information technology - 1 - 1 

Total    21.5 
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Urmia University of Medical Sciences (UMSU)- International Campus 

Nursing curriculum for the BSc. degree. Some subjects could be displaced between semesters. 

Nursing - BSc.- 3th semester 

 
Subject 

 

Number of Credits 
Total credits 

 Credit 
(Theorical) 

Credit 
(Practical) 

Prerequisite 
 

1 Statistics  1 - - 1 

2 Research methodology 1.5 - - 1.5 

3 Mother and infant’s 
health nursing 2 1 - 3 

4 Nursing and 
environmental health 1 -  1 

5 Personal-social 
psychology  2 - - 2 

6 Adult Nursing 1 3 - - 3 

7 Training in adult 
nursing 1 - 2 - 2 

8 
Nursing ethics and 

professional 
communication 

1.5 - - 1.5 

9 Training in public 
nursing  - 2 - 2 

10 English for specific 
purpose (ESP) 2 -  2 

11 Assessing health status 2 -  2 

Total    21 
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Urmia University of Medical Sciences (UMSU)- International Campus 

Nursing curriculum for the BSc. degree. Some subjects could be displaced between semesters. 

Nursing - BSc.- 4th semester 

 
Subject 

 

Number of Credits 
Total credits 

 Credit  
(Theorical) 

Credit 
(Practical) 

Prerequisite 
 

1 Adult nursing 2 3 - - 3 

2 Nursing in mother 
and infant disorders 2 - - 2 

3 Pediatric nursing  
1 2 - -  2 

4 Mental Health 
Nursing 1 2 - - 2 

5 Training in mother 
and infant health 2 - - 2 

6 Training in adult 
nursing 2 - 2 - 2 

7 Persian literature  3 - - 3 

8 Islamic texts 2 - - 2 

9 English Texts & 
Medical Terminology 2 -  2 

10 Physical Education 1 - 1  1 

Total    21 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



International Relations  
Urmia University of Medical Sciences 
 

Urmia University of Medical Sciences (UMSU)- International Campus 

Nursing curriculum for the BSc. degree. Some subjects could be displaced between semesters. 

Nursing - BSc.- 5th semester 

 
Subject 

 

Number of Credits 
Total credits 

 Credit  
(Theorical) 

Credit 
(Practical) 

Prerequisite 
 

1 Adult nursing 3 4 - - 4 

2 Pediatric nursing 2 3 - - 3 

3 Mental Health 
Nursing 2 2 - - 2 

4 Training in adult 
nursing 3 - 2  2 

5 Training on nursing 
in common problems - 1 - 1 

6 Nursing care at home 2 - - 2 

 Islamic revolution 2 - - 2 

7 Islamic history 2 - - 2 

Total    18 
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Urmia University of Medical Sciences (UMSU)- International Campus 

Nursing curriculum for the BSc. degree. Some subjects could be displaced between semesters. 

Nursing - BSc.- 6th semester 

 
Subject 

 

Number of Credits 
Total credits 

 Credit  
(Theorical) 

Credit 
(Practical) 

Prerequisite 
 

1 
Principals of 

nursing 
management  

 

2 - - 2 

2 
Emergency, accident 
and disaster nursing  

 
2 - - 2 

3 Nursing care in 
intensive care units 3 - - 3 

4 Training in mental 
health nursing - 2  2 

5 
Training in 

Critical care 
nursing 

 

- 1 - 1 

6 Training in 
Pediatric nursing  

- 2 - 2 

7 Islamic ethics 2 - - 2 

8 Family planning and 
population knowledge  2 - - 2 

9 
History of Iran and 
Islamic culture & 

civilization  
2  

- 
 
 

2 

Total    18 
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Urmia University of Medical Sciences (UMSU)- International Campus 

Nursing curriculum for the BSc. degree. Some subjects could be displaced between semesters. 

Nursing - BSc.- 7th semester 

 
Subject 

 

Number of Credits 
Total credits 

 Credit  
(Theorical) 

Credit 
(Practical) 

Prerequisite 
 

1 Field internship in 
adult nursing 1 - 2 - 2 

2 Field internship in 
adult nursing 2 - 2 - 2 

3 Field internship in 
adult nursing 3 - 3 - 3 

4 Field internship in 
pediatric  nursing  - 2 - 2 

5 Field internship in 
nursing care at home  - 2 - 2 

6 Internship in critical 
nursing care - 1 - 1 

Total -   12 
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Urmia University of Medical Sciences (UMSU)- International Campus 

Nursing curriculum for the BSc. degree. Some subjects could be displaced between semesters. 

Nursing - BSc.- 8th semester 

 
Subject 

 

Number of Credits 
Total credits 

 Credit  
(Theorical) 

Credit 
(Practical) 

Prerequisite 
 

1 
Field internship in 
individual, public , 

family ,and 
environmental health 

- 2 - 2 

2 Sspecial Field 
internship - 3 - 3 

3 Field internship in 
emergency  - 2 - 2 

4 
Field internship in 
mother & infant 

health 
- 2 - 2 

5 
Field internship in 

management 
principles 

- 2 - 2 

Total -   11 
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